***Saturday May 31st WEATHER UPDATE***

Hello Murphy Tournament participants: We are expecting rain tonight into tomorrow morning. The Yorktown school district has assured us as long as the fields are not flooded and dangerous, we can use the fields. We will walk the fields at about 6:00am and decide if we need to delay the start of the tournament. If we have to delay, the early games will be lost and we will start with the scheduled games at the time we determine is sufficient to address the filed conditions. We will communicate any changes via TeamSnap. 


If there is lighting and/or thunder, we will initiate a 30 minute pause using a single blast of an airhorn to notify all teams and refs. All games being played will be ended and we will resume play with the next scheduled game slot after the 30 minutes has elapsed. Again we will convey via TeamSnap and a double blast from the airhorn will indicate a resumption of play.


**PLEASE PASS THIS MESSAGE ON TO ALL COACHES AND PARENTS**


If you have any questions, please ask me directly.
Bill Doller
doller@hvcmllc.com
914 391-3561 
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